
 

 

 

      David Cox has been recognized by the company that created Study Island, 

Archipelago Learning, LLC, as the exemplary ideal of how to motivate students 

to get the most from this dynamic educational software.  H.L. Brockett 

Elementary has been featured nationally by Study Island, with a description of 

the incentive program that Mr. Cox has created serving as the backbone of the 

article. To stress the “cutting edge” feeling and level of excitement and 

achievement that the program has created, Study Island is entertaining the idea 

of using Mr. Cox as a presenter of the product to area districts that are looking 

to improve learning retention and elevated performance on state testing. This 

educator’s dedication to reinforcing the math, science, reading, and writing 

foundation of every student in AISD is deserving of appreciation here at home, 

just as it has brought accolades to the district from across the United States.  

 Thank you to Mr. David Cox for continuing the tradition of excellence that 

has defined Aubrey ISD since its inception. 

 

Let’s GO Chaps! 


